
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, November 28, 2022 9:43 AM 
'gseymore@comcast.net' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/28/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 11661-2022 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20220001-EI: Reject the new electric rate hikes! 

Good Morning, George Seymore. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20220001, and forwarding 
them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: George Seymore <gseymore@comcast.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 7:51 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20220001-EI: Reject the new electric rate hikes! 

Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 

Docket No. 20220001-EI 

I am an FPL customer in South Florida. I received notification that you will soon be 

considering proposals from FPL, Duke, FPUC and Tampa Electric to increase our electricity 

rates next year. I have already noticed an increase rates since last year (less usage due to 

energy saving steps I have taken, yet higher bills). I was surprised to see that even more 

increases are being considered. 

Will you please stand up for your own mission of setting fair rates for consumers in Florida? 

Another electricity rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks like 

me who are on a fixed income and inundated with price increases on everything. 

I urge you to reject these rate increases. 
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Thank you!  

George Seymore  

gseymore@comcast.net  

2608 NW 7th Ave  

Wilton Manors, Florida 33311 

 

  

 

 




